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Remember to book your child’s school dinners for the coming week 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

  

As we come to the end of term, I would like to take this opportunity to thank parents for their 

patience, understanding and support over the last term.  I have been warmly welcomed to Boasley 

Cross and feel that the staffing team has worked incredibly hard to ensure that the changes 

made for the Autumn term will continue to have the children at the forefront of all the decisions 

that we make.  The children have been incredible, and it has been lovely getting to know them all; 

even though for our year six children it has been a short time.  Unfortunately, I have had to spend 

the last week of term in isolation due to coming in close contact with a positive case.  I am looking 

forward to the Autumn term where, I hope, things can return to a new ‘normal’ for all our children, 

families and wider community.  

 

As our Year 6 children leave us to move onto the next 

chapter of their education, we would like to say how proud 

we are of each and every one of them.  They have grown 

and flourished into responsible young boys and girls who 

have demonstrated their love of learning, shown great 

determination, perseverance and persistence; always 

being fantastic role models for the other children at 

Boasley Cross.  We know they will be sorely missed but 

know they will continue to embrace their new journey in 

secondary school with enthusiasm, pride and the Boasley 

ethos of resilience, resourcefulness and respect.  

 

We also need to say our goodbyes to Mr Paine and Mrs 

Elliott.  It has been a pleasure working alongside both of 

them this term, and I would like to thank them both for the 

hard work and dedication they have shown for the children 

at Boasley.  On behalf of the children, staff and parents I 

would like to wish them all the best for their new roles in 

their new schools.  I am sure our paths will continue to 

cross, and I will keep them updated with news from Boasley.   

Staff would also like to congratulate Mr Paine on his 

engagement last weekend, we wish him and his fiancé 

Charlotte all the happiness for their future together.  

This week’s 

attendance 

was:   

98.00% 

 



 

 

We are looking forward to welcoming back Miss Bellew who has spent some time with the children 

in Littlemoor over the last half term.  Miss Hyde has thoroughly enjoyed the transition day she 

spent in Littlemoor on Tuesday this week and we would like to welcome her to the Boasley team.  

Both Miss Bellew and Miss Hyde have had meetings this week to plan out the curriculum for the 

children returning in the Autumn term.   

 

These past 18 months have definitely been some of the most challenging times I have ever seen 

in my teaching career, the resilience and perseverance shown by our children, families, community 

and staff have been overwhelming.  Once again, I would like to thank you all for your patience and 

understanding through these difficult and unprecedented times.  

  

Wishing you all a wonderful summer holiday, stay safe and well.  Looking forward to welcoming all 

our children back to school on Wednesday 8th September. 

 

Mrs Cook 

 

 

Sports Day Video 

Due to our continued covid health and safety measures, we were unable to invite parents into 

school to watch our sports day events this year.  The children showed great sportsmanship and 

collaboration throughout their events and were awarded their medals this week. You will have 

received a link to the sports day montage that was put together by staff so that you can enjoy 

watching the events together at home.  Please can we ask that this is not shared on any social 

media platforms having been created for the families of Boasley Cross School, many thanks.  

 

 

 

 

Year 6 Leavers Video 

Mr Paine has been working behind the scenes to create a 

Year 6 Leavers video and this has been shared with the 

children across the school this week.  We feel that it is 

something that we would like to continue to produce each 

year as it is a beautiful keepsake for the children of their 

memories of primary school.  Year 6 parents will have 

received an email with a link to the video.  Once again, can 

we remind parents not to share this on social media 

platforms. Thank you.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Development of our garden area  

We would like to thank all the parents who have kindly 

donated their time and a variety of materials and plants 

to help create the beginnings of our sensory garden 

area.  A huge thank you to Mrs Simmons and Mrs 

Ogborne who have given up their time after school and 

over the weekends to create a beautiful 

space that the children of Boasley can 

enjoy.  I cannot believe how different the 

area looks already in such a short space of 

time and staff are looking forward to 

exploring how the children can use the 

space alongside the other fantastic open 

spaces we have at Boasley Cross. 

 

 

 

   

Term Dates 

Please see below the term dates for the academic year 21/22.  These dates can also be found on 

the school website.  We are looking forward to welcoming all the children back to school on 

Wednesday 8th September.  

  
 FOBCS END OF TERM HAMPER RAFFLE 

Winners of the Summer raffle draw were: 

Barnaby & Marnie! 

Thank you for all your support this year in helping to raise funds for the children 

of Boasley Cross at a time where fund raising activities were severely restricted.       



 
 
 
 
 
 

I just wanted to take this opportunity to say what a privilege it has been to work 
alongside the amazing children, families and staff at Boasley Cross this year. 
Littlemoor have continually astounded me with their ambition, compassion and good-
natured humour. I have loved getting to know them all! The children have shown such 
incredible resilience during a turbulent year of new teachers, home-learning and 
covid-friendly school routines. The impact of your care and nurture cannot be 
underestimated! I want to say a huge, heartfelt thank you to you all. I hope you have 
a very happy (and healthy) summer and I look forward to hearing about your 
children’s achievements in the future – I know there will be many! Mrs Elliott.   

 

 v  
                   
 

 

 

 
We have had a fabulous end to a very strange year. The children have certainly shown 
resilience throughout the transitions between lockdowns, isolations, and face-to-face 
teaching. It has been such a privilege to teach you all and get to know your amazing 
characters - you all rock!  I hope you all have a well-deserved break over the summer, 
and I can't wait to see you next year in our new Key Stage 2 class! Mrs Winter.  
 

 

 

 

 

Littlemoor….. 

 

Dartmoor….. 

 



 

 

 

 
 
To the Parents and Children of Boasley,  
 
As I write this message, I have an abundance of emotions flowing through me. I feel 
excited and happy to start my new journey with St James Primary School, but I also 
feel sad due to the incredible children, parents and staff that I have met during my 
time here. I have always said that the community make the school; the parents and 
children of Boasley truly are amazing people and I have cherished my time with each 
and every one of you. I will never forget you; you have made an incredible impression 
on me as a teacher and as a person. My life is better for knowing you. I know that 
the school is in safe hands, with great educators who are here for the right reasons. 
Thank you all for your kind words and the support you have given me over the last 
four years, I will never forget you.  
 
Best wishes,  
Mr P.       
                                              
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bodmin….. 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


